
NOTICE OF HEARING 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

 
A public hearing will be held by the Board of Directors of the Hayden Lake 
Irrigation District, at the Hayden Lake District office, 2160 W. Dakota Ave., 
Hayden, ID, Tuesday, September 5th, 2023, at 5:00 pm, for the purpose of 
considering the following petition for annexation of land within the Hayden Lake 
Irrigation District and/or written objection made therefore: 
 
A petition presented by Whipple Engineering, for RYN OO Land Holdings, 
Hazelnut Glenn, 38.939 acres, more or less, Parcel #H0000-21-6900, legally 
described as SE-SW EX RW 21 51N 04W, into Hayden Lake Irrigation District.  
 
Written objections to this petition may be delivered to the office stated above 
prior to the time of hearing. 
 
Dated this 8th day August 2023. 
 
Hayden Lake Irrigation District 
Branden Rose 
District Administrator  
 
 


